
St Philip Westbrook News 

Our Learning 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Linking to our 

current project, all 

parents and 

younger siblings 

(preschool age) 

are invited to a Year 1 Teddy 

Bear’s Picnic on the school field 

on Thursday 20th July at 2pm. 

Please bring your teddy and a 

picnic blanket if you have one. 

More information will be sent 

closer to the time. We look 

forward to seeing you all there! 

Year 1 Newsletter: Friday 16th June 2017 Summer 2 

End of year reports will go out on 

17th July.  

 

Saturday 8th July—Summer Fayre. 

 

11th July swapover morning — a 

chance to meet your new teacher! 

 

18th July—Masizani Day. 

 

28th July—End of term.  

This half term’s project is 

‘Let’s Play!’ 

 

We are looking forward to 

receiving a special toy box 

from Warrington Museum. 

In our History lessons, we 

will compare toys from 

the past to our own toys. 

 

In English, we are looking 

at a variety of toy stories, 

such as Kipper. These will 

be used to help us plan 

our own toy stories 

towards the end of the 

term! 

 

We will be looking at 

mass and space in 

Singapore Maths.  

 

In Art and DT we will be 

sketching our own toys to 

help us design and make 

our own soft toys. We will 

also be making 

sandwiches and scones 

for our Teddy Bear’s 

picnic! 

In Science, we will be 

learning about forces using 

toy cars and ramps and 

paper aeroplanes.  

 

In Dance, we will be learning 

African Dance which we will 

be hoping to perform on 

Masizani Day! In PE, we are 

doing summer games such 

as rounders, scatter ball and 

parachute games. 

 

 

 

 

To prepare us for September, 

we will be looking at Growing 

& Changing in our PSHE 

lessons.  

Maths Challenges 

To consolidate our Maths  learning, 

we would like the children to com-

plete the following challenges: 

 Use a scale to weigh different 

items. 

 Tell the time to o’clock and half 

past. 

 Use a ruler to measure length 

in cm. 

 How many small cups fill an 

empty milk bottle? 

Reminders: PE Kits 

need to be in school 

all week.  

Reminders: Please read at 

least 3 times per week and 

practise phonic blending.  

Reminders: Continue to 

practise all the maths 

passport targets.  

Reminders :  Please ensure your child brings a water bottle to school every day. In hot weather, your 

child should come to school with a hat and wearing sun cream. 


